
 
June 2025 

 
  
Summer Professional Development 
 
Teachers from all three schools have been meeting since the end of the school year to participate in training 
and to develop the curriculum for the next school year. A report with more details will be provided to the 
Board in September. 
 
 

Summer Construction 
 
The Lisle Junior High School renovations are proceeding as expected. 
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